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CRIMINAL JUSTICE STANDARDS AND TRAINING COMMISSION
TECHNICAL MEMORANDUM 2017-17

DATE: December 6, 2017

TO: Criminal Justice Training Center Directors
Criminal Justice Agency Administrators

FROM: Director Dean Register

Criminal Justice Professionalism Division
SUBJECT:  Updates to CMS First Aid Instructor Course, number 1114

During the November 2017 Commission meeting, the Commission adopted revisions to the
CMS First Aid Instructor Course, number 1114, with an effective date of November 9, 2017.

First Aid instructors will no longer be required to complete CPR instructor training prior to taking
this course. In addition, instructor students will no longer be required to use the textbook that
corresponds to their CPR instructor’s affiliated association.

To reflect these updates, the following changes have been made in the front material of the
course:

* Under Academy Guidelines, the sentence requiring completion of CPR instructor training
before taking the course has been removed.

* Language specifying which CPR textbook must be used in the course has been
removed.

e An updated web link directing users to the CJSTC forms has been provided.
e The copyright date has been updated.

These revisions only reflect changes to the course’s front material. There are no revisions to the
course hours or curriculum content.

Instructors may access the course through the Automated Training Management System
(ATMS). If you have any questions, please contact Training & Research Manager Garrett Riggs,
Bureau of Training, at (850) 410-8648.
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